Council of Chairs Meeting Minutes
Thursday, April 8, 2010
8:30 AM, 245 POT

1) Dean Kornbluh made the following announcements:

a. The Provost Office is allowing 100% carry-forward.   
b. Roy Lowdenback, an advancement officer in the College, has accepted a position with Georgetown College.  His last day will be April 30.

c. In an effort to increase fund raising/donor stewardship in the College, departments that host an award day should consider inviting alumni back. The Development Office is able to help with creating a list of people to invite.
d. The College plans to circulate its annual teaching workshop RFP and online course RFP next week.  

e. There is a DUS meeting scheduled for Monday, April 12.

f. The College is working with colleagues at the University of the Western Cape to explore inter-institutional collaborations. 
2) Leonidas Bachas (Chemistry), Srimati Basu (GWS) and Jeff Rogers (MCL) gave a presentation to the Chairs on the University’s QEP plans in relation to SACS reaccreditation.  
3) The Chairs began a wider discussion on the lecturer proposal that is before the University Senate.  

4) Dean Kornbluh and the Chairs continued their discussion on envisioning what the College should look like in 2020.  This is part of the College’s self-study/strategic planning exercises, but it is also to help fuel the development office efforts.  Dean Kornbluh asked the Chairs to send forward signature programs in the departments.  He also asked for a list of names of faculty who might be willing to participate in a faculty focus group during the month of May.
